White I

February 25, 1964

Mr. James Gaskill Gardner Displays Company 14 Orchard Morkelk, Connecticut

Dear Er. Caskill:

at the beginning of the month concerning a safe we plan to lend the Commission. I hope you received a carbon of the letter.

for the unit but I need certain information from you. Will you drop me a note and let me know if there is any special finish or interior required. Also, advise when you need the safe and where it should be delivered.

I'd appreciate hearing from you as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

THE MOSLER SAFE CO.

Arnold Relasco Director of Advertising

AB: jh

cci James Cassin.

BC: Messrs. J. Cassin
E. Denk
Peter Dejough, G. A. Fuller Co.

February 27, 1964

Mr. Arnold Belasco
Director of Advertising
Mosler Safe Company
320 Park Avenue
New York, New York 10022

Dear Mr. Belasco:

We do indeed have a copy of the letter addressed the enclosure for the Gettysburg Address.

cover the safe. The enclosure will have hinged doors correcatalog sheet, but would appreciate your confirming the height, andlength of the safe including the handles which appear and we are desirous of getting down to a minimum height which we understand would be 41".

Our requirements are for only one shelf within the safe and this should be about 17" from the floor.

Regarding delivery, we will be installing material on April 1st, and this would seem to be a good target date for delivery. The safe should be consigned to George A. Fuller Construction Company, Mr. Peter Dejongh, Illinois Pavilion, New York World's Fair, Flushing, New York.

Very truly yours,

GARDNER DISPLAYS

James F. Gaskill Account Executive